
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
3:00:41	PM	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	at	least	doubled	if	not	more.	The	retailers	are	selling	
the	electricity	we	householders	are	generating,	at	up	to	8	times	what	we	are	paid	
for	it.	
There	must	be	a	fairer	price	for	solar.	
	
Shirley	Morris		

	
Postcode:	2263	
	
	




